
 

 
22.02.2024 
  
To, 
BSE Ltd. 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai 400 001 
 
Scrip Code: 507180 
  
Dear Sir, 
  

Sub: Your email dated 21st February, 2024 (Ref No.: L/SURV/ONL/PV/KB/ 2023-2024/ 
3980) seeking Clarification on Price Movement 

  

This is in reply to your email referred to above. In this relation, at the outset, we would wish 
to state you that the Company has been duly complying with all the relevant SEBI 
Regulations, guidelines and circulars in respect of disclosures /submissions to be made by 
the Company. 
  
We would further wish to clarify that the Company has not withheld from Exchange, any 
information, which in our opinion, may have caused significant movement in the price of our 
scrip in the recent past. 
  
I hope this clarifies the matter. 
  
Please let us know, in case you need any further clarifications in this regard. 
  
Thanking You, 
  
Yours faithfully, 
For Kesar Enterprises Limited 
  
  
 
 
Gaurav Sharma 
Company Secretary & 
Assistant Vice President (Legal & HR) 
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